
 

Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council meeting of 11 December 2003 

3. LINWOOD AND SUMNER COMMUNITY LIBRARIES’ ANNUAL REPORT 
 
 The Board considered a report outlining the significant achievements of the Christchurch City libraries 

during the 2002/03 financial year. 
 
 The Board received the information and thanked Rosemary Hitt, Diane Bargas and Hilary Renfree for 

their report. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


